Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health
Committee,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248. My name is
Marsha Mason, and | support House Bill 248 because | believe in:

-the right to privacy, especially in regards to personal medical conditions

-the right to choose what medical treatments we accept or reject for ourselves and our children
-the right to reject medical treatments that are morally questionable and/or conflict with our
religious beliefs

No one should have their employment or their education jeopardized because they choose to
exercise these rights, nor should they be ostracized or denied access to society because of their
personal medical decisions. This is especially important in the case of the Covid 19 experimental
vaccines, which are morally compromised (www.lozierinstitute.org) and have not received full FDA

approval, and yet they are being mandated at Ohio schools such as Cleveland State University and
Kenyon College and by Ohio employers like Montgomery County Prosecutor Mat Heck. Please help
to preserve the freedom and liberty of all Ohioans by supporting HB 248 in every way that you can.

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of
House Bill 248.

Sincerely,
Marsha Mason


http://www.lozierinstitute.org/

